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July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Summer School: Wednesday 26th July – Friday 28th July 2023 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to inform you about our Summer School that will be held 
later this month for our new Year 7 students.  This will be an opportunity for your son to meet some 
of the other boys joining SHSB in September, meet some teachers and familiarise himself further 
with his new school.  
 
The days will begin at 09:30 and finish at 14:30.  Please drop off and collect your son from the main 
gate on Prittlewell Chase, no earlier than 09:15 and not later than 14:30.  
 
There will be no catering facilities available so your son will need to bring a packed lunch and 
refreshments each day.  Water will be available to refill bottles. 
 
The cost for attending will be £55 and will be payable via WisePay (if you are in receipt of Pupil 
Premium, your son’s place will be funded by SHSB).  This payment can be found via the ‘Trips and 
Visits’ section.  Make sure you sign up to WisePay if you haven’t already so that you can make 
payments when they become available. 
 
If your son has any medical conditions, allergies or medication to bring could you please complete 
the form in the link below. Please ensure your son has any necessary medication with him each day. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/YaPck1km12 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming your son.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr John Brandon 
Director of Key Stage 3 

https://forms.office.com/e/YaPck1km12

